Hull Light Board Meeting
Date: November 21, 2013 @ 6 PM call to order, Senior Center, 2" floor meeting room.

Attendance: Patrick Cannon, Dave Irwin, Stephanie Landry, Daniel Ciccariello, Tom Burns,
Richard Miller and Phil Lemnios.

Old Business: None
Manager’s Report:

Mr. Miller advised the traffic sensor at Bay St. is malfunctioning. The Christmas Lighting will
happen the 1* week in December. This will be 3 strings of lights along Nantasket Ave. The
Winter Shut Off policy will be reviewed at the next meeting.

Public Input: 3 firms will present their proposal on conducting a rate study for the Hull Light
Board.

MMWEC: Kurt Dahdah, Liu Chung and Mike Lynch who made the majority of the
presentation. There was limited experience because only 2 towns were completed, they were
the Towns of So. Hadley and Paxton. They supplied an overview of the material. The
significant feature of the study is that there would be no fee charged, it would be part of their
current services to the Board.

PLM: Mayhew Seavey Principal claims to have done rate studies on over % the Municipal Light
Boards in Ma. The cost of the study will not exceed $15K. Business established in 1983.

La Capra Associates: Alvaro Perira was the presenter. The cost of the study is approximately
20K and would take 3-4 months with a 3 person team including a potential of summer pricing
structure.

Adjourned: 9:20 PM motion by Ciccariello, 2" by Burns.



